
June 13, 2023

Judge Aileen M. Cannon
U.S. District Court, Southern District of Florida (West Palm Beach)
Paul G. Rogers Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse
701 Clematis Street, Room 202
West Palm Beach, FL 33401

Reference: USA v. Trump, et al. Case #: 9:23-cr-80101-AMC

Dear Judge Cannon,

I respectfully request to be added as a co-defendant of Donald J. Trump for the charge of:

Willful Retention of National Defense Information/18:793.F(1-31).

I am owner and publisher of the internet website, https://cryptome.org (Cryptome), a New York
State registered non-profit free public library operating since June 1996, and citizen of the United
States, with address 251 West 89th Street, Unit 6E, New York, NY 10024. Telephone
212-873-8700.

Cryptome has published a number of classified national defense documents and solicits such
documents in a note at the top of its main page. At no time since 1996 to the present has any
official or court of the United States or individual states requested removal of these classified
documents. All of them remain available to the public worldwide.

I have made the same request to the US Department of Justice on June 13, 2023 as
indicated by the attached document.

Sincerely,

John Young
Cryptome.org
251 West 89th Street
New York, NY 10024
212-873-8700

Att: Message to the Department of Justice, June 132023



Email to: nsd.public@usdoj.gov

June 13, 2023

National Security Division
Department of Justice
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20530

Re: USA v. Trump, et al. Case #: 9:23-cr-80101-AMC

I respectfully request to be added as a co-defendant of Donald J. Trump for the charge of:

Willful Retention of National Defense Information/18:793.F(1-31).

I am owner and publisher of the internet website, https://cryptome.org (Cryptome), a New York
State registered non-profit free public library operating since June 1996, and citizen of the United
States, with address 251 West 89th Street, Unit 6E, New York, NY 10024. Telephone
212-873-8700.

Cryptome has published a number of classified national defense documents and solicits such
documents in a note at the top of its main page. At no time since 1996 to the present has any
official or court of the United States or individual states requested removal of these classified
documents. All of them remain available to the public worldwide.

A copy of this request has been submitted to Judge Aileen M. Cannon, U.S. District Court,
Southern District of Florida (West Palm Beach)

Sincerely,

John Young
Cryptome.org
Email: cryptome@earthlink.net, jya@pipeline.com
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